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Youth fellowship after
Southern Region Conference

youth service. Most of us
were still wearing the youth

shirts.

Helping watch Bro. Shawn
and Sis. Yuka’s son.

[Banner photo]
Okinawa Men’s Fellowship

Our local youth service.
AIMer Braden was our main
speaker for his last service
before he returned back to

Alaska.

This month has honestly been a blur. Between
Southern Region Conference, Easter, and a lot
of NAYC discussions and planning, time flew

by and it’s hard to remember what all
happened this month.

But it was a great blessing to have the
Hanscom’s with us for a significant portion of
the month. I got a few days to fellowship with

them before Conference while they were
doing some sightseeing, and then Bro.
Hanscom was our main speaker for the

conference, and then he also was here for
some joint events the following weekend, as

well as our Easter service.

Southern Region Conference was a great time
of the word, praise and worship, and

fellowship. I’m looking forward to next year’s
conference in the mainland.

We had some new youth shirts made for our
Southern Region Conference as well, and they

sold pretty well. Fellow AIMer Braden and
myself worked on designing and

coordinating. We started a bit late in the
process but luckily the company we worked
with got everything done well and in time for

the conference. They also remembered
working on our church shirts nearly a decade

ago, and even the people that coordinated
with them, so that was pretty cool.

We had a couple baptisms on Easter, one of
which is a youth visitor that had been

attending for a month or so, but then we
hadn’t seen him for awhile.

And, we bought our flights for NAYC!  They
were cheaper than we had seen in weeks, so
thank you for all your prayers and donations!


